
Dear Dr. Stokes:

I am writing to urge you to begin efforts to completely replace lethal dose testing
with non-animal in vitro testing methods. What a relief to non-human animals this
would be.  What a boost for truly helping human progress.  Thanks for your
attention to this very important matter.

Sincerely,  Joyce Janicki


